
Members,  
I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving.  My wife and I enjoyed our Thanksgivings Day at my daughter’s home in Corinth.   
The security system is moving along with cameras for the bartenders.   
The Senior Christmas party will be December 5 at 11:30 am. 
Regular meeting, December 11, at 7:00 pm (only one meeting in December) 
The Kids Christmas Party will be December 15th starting at 12:00 PM 
The Members Christmas party will be December 24 at 1:00 PM and ending at 6:00 pm 
The New Year’s party will be December 31st starting at 7:30 PM 
State meeting will be January 13th at Derry Salem. 
Regular meeting, January 8 and 22, at 7:00 pm. 
There will be nomination of officers for the 2013 year on Tuesday, February 12th at the regular meeting. 
 

Charles Handel, Exalted Ruler 

cjbroom@aol.com 

Lebanon Lodge of Elks #2099 
December  2012 

www.lebanonelks2099.com 

Friday Night Dinners 

 

Dec 7th  Chicken and Biscuits $6.00 
Dec 14th Yankee Pot Roast $8.00 
Dec 21st Spaghetti & Meatballs $5.00 
Dec 28th Chicken Fettuccini $7.00 

 
Dinner served  

5:30—7:00 PM 
 

 We want to thank everyone who has donated books, Christmas decorations, and there time to help our Veteran's.  The 
VA Hospital has ask that we hold on the reading material donations for a few months as they are good right now.  
 Cullen Downing and Peggy Laramie provided Pizza for our Harbor Home  Veteran's on Veteran's day.  Thank you both 
for your generosity!   The Lodge is having a Christmas dinner and party at Harbor Homes on December 17th, if you 
would like to come we welcome you, please let me know for a head count.   Peggy Laramie will once again do the 
cooking.  Thank you Peggy.  And  other's will be baking desserts.  The time is 6:00 for dinner I will give you directions 
when you call me if you would like to attend.   We are also working on packages for the VA Hospital for Christmas.   
I  would like to thank Russell Larry and Chris Larry for their donation of a Christmas tree with lights.  Also Becky French 
for the hand made fabric bags that the gift's for Harbor Homes will go into.  I am really very overjoyed with the wonder-
ful people from our  Lodge and the community who  give of themselves.   
  
Merry Christmas, 
Arleen M. Rultedge        arutledge@bridgmans.com or 603-448-2510 during the day.  

Goodbye                  Hello       

 2012                      2013   
 
 
 
 

Come One, Come All, 
 Elks and Bonafide guests. 

 
Last year over 100 people attended our New Years 
Celebration, ringing in 2010 with good food, good 
friends and good fun.  It was such a great time, we 
decided to do it all again, come and join us!   
Free Admission, Free Raffles, and Champagne at Mid-
night. Bring an appetizer to share, or donations are 
accepted.   
Enjoy friends, food, and DJ/Karaoke with Jill.  How 
could you possibly resist?  Music starts at 7:30 PM 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALl 

Friday Night Dinner 
December 14, 2012 

Yankee Pot Roast    $8.00 
This Holiday Season we are supporting our local 

“Toys for Tots” 
Bring a NEW, UNWRAPPED toy with you  

and we will deduct $2.00 off  
the price of your dinner 
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